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Dear Clients and Friends, 

We inform you that, on April 11, 2025, the President of the Republic of Ecuador issued 
Executive Decree No. 598, which stipulates the following in its relevant part: 

1. The workday in both the public and private sectors will be suspended on Thursday, 
April 17, 2025; and, 

2. The private sector will determine the mechanism for recovering the workday, if 
necessary. 

Consequently, the recovery may take place, at the employer's discretion, even on April 17 
itself. 

Despite the suspension, the provision of all public services such as potable water, electricity, 
health, firefighting, terminals, and banking services will be guaranteed. 

We hope this information, which is general in nature and does not constitute legal advice, is 
useful to you. Should you have any specific concerns, we will be happy to assist you. 
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